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REMINDER 
 

“Stop Overdoses in Pennsylvania Week”  
is December 10-16, 2018. 

 
December 13, 2018, the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health will dispense a limited supply of free naloxone 
to the public through the state, county and city health 

agencies. 
 

If supplies run out some pharmacies may experience 
heavier than normal volume for naloxone. 

 
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR PHARMACY HAS SUFFICIENT 
NALOXONE ON HAND.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


